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DUAL SHARPS CONTAINER SHIELD

This manual contains assembly and operation procedures 
for the following:

039-350 Sharps Container Shield, Dual  

INTRODUCTION
The Dual Sharps Container Shield is a simple solution to the hazards of
syringe disposal in busy nuclear departments. Two monoject containers are
stacked inside the shield. When the top container is filled, the bottom
decayed container is removed for proper waste disposal. The top container
is then shifted to the lower position for decay while an empty container is
placed on top for immediate use. Spring clamps hold the top container
securely in place.

The Dual Sharps Container Shield is lined with 1/8" lead for maximum
protection. An easy access sliding port in the lead-lined top, and a shielded
side door for container removal, provide additional protection from
unnecessary exposure.



ASSEMBLY INSTRUCTIONS

1. Remove the top cover. 

2. Remove the styrofoam packing and the packaged spring clips from inside
the container.

3. Position the spring clips over the outside holes on the door side of the
container, and the side directly opposite the door. If necessary, use a
mallet to gently tap the clips into place.

NOTE: Do not position clips on the center holes. Use outside holes only.

4. Position one Monoject Sharps Container (model #039-338, purchased
separately) at the top of the Dual Sharps Container Shield so that it is
held in place by the spring clips. Reinstall the top cover.

OPERATINg INSTRUCTIONS

1. Slide back the top cover port, drop in the disposable and close the port.

2. When the top container is filled, open the side door and remove the
bottom decayed container for proper waste disposal. Close the side door
after removing the bottom container.

3. Remove the top lead-shielded cover. Holding a new container from the
top, force the filled top container to drop into the bottom container
position. You may now position the new top container and reposition the
top lead-shielded cover.

MAINTENANCE

As required wipe with a clean, soft rag and mild detergent solution.

SPECIFICATIONS

039-350 Sharps Container Shield, Dual 

Shield uses two 039-338 Monoject Sharps containers

Dimensions: 7.375" l x 12" w x 16.75" h (19 x 30.5 x 42.5 cm)

I.D.: 7" l x 11.5" w x 14.875" h (18 x 29 x 38 cm)

Lead Shielding: .125" thick (.32 cm) 

Finish: Powder coat

Weight: 60 lb (27 kg)

Authorized European Community Representative: 

Emergo Europe
Molenstraat 15
2513 BH, The Hague
The Netherlands

REPLACEMENT

039-338 Monoject Sharps Container, 4 qt., 10/pkg
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